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AUS 5 1986

Docket No. 50-54

Cintichem, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. James McGovern

Medical Products Division
P.O. Box 324
Tuxedo, NY 10987

Gentlemen:

By letter dated May 16,.1984, the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
(0NRR) . informed your company of their approval of your application dated
August 8, 1983. This application transmitted Revision 1 to the Union
Carbide Facility Emergency Plan. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 of the
March 23, 1978 regulations were not remitted with your application.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their

Class III fee ($2,000) gust 8 application, it has been detennined that a
final review of the Au

is appropriate since the review was more than
administrative or pro forma in nature. Therefore, your company is
requested to remit the sum of $2,000 to this office.

We regret the delay in notifying you that this fee is due.

Sincerely,
*

.., ,

Robe.. M, DLsen- i

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
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